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Good afternoon,
I would like to state my objections to the revised local plan:

I do not think there is evidence to suggest that it is necessary to build on green belt land- we are facing a climate
change catastrophe and should be preserving these green spaces.

There are more houses in the proposal than needed by growth forecasts.
As a commuter, | have already experienced the increase of congestion due to the development in Appleton
Cross, Pewterspear and Grappenhall Heyes. This will only get worse impacting on traffic levels, noise levels

and pollution levels.

Please reconsider this plan.

Best wishes
Joanne Henderson






